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Comments: Being extremely endangered, the Black-Footed Ferret must be fully restored and protected to

support ferret reintroduction on the Thunder Basin. It's difficult to find reintroduction areas where they can thrive,

primarily on their natural diet - Prairie Dogs. Why not let the ferrets help control the thriving Prairie Dog

population rather than resort to poisoning, which is found to be inhumane according to federal wildlife regulations.

Thank you for your time!

 

 

 

 

 


